
 
 
MINI BULLETIN – October 24, 2019 
 
Lunch Supervisor Position 
Please be advised that we now have an open Lunch Supervisor Position at Sister Alphonse 
Academy. The position involves daily supervision during the eating portion of the lunch break 
and the outside portion of the lunch break. The ideal candidate would have the following 
qualities, skills and certification 

- Experience and or training working with children of a variety of ages. 
- Standard First Aid Training 
- Current Criminal Record and Child Welfare Check 
- Ability to effectively work and collaborate with other team members in the school 
- Physically able to manage the rigors of outside supervision including being able to climb 

some play structures 
 
The position runs from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm on school days. The rate of pay is $23.46 per hour. If 
you are interested in this position please call or email Mr. Lamer(glamer@gsacrd.ab.ca) or Mrs. 
Kleparchuk (lkleparchuk@gsacrd.ab.ca) as soon as possible. The position begins as soon as a 
suitable candidate can be found and hired. Also, if you are interested in being on a list of subs 
on the occasion that a Lunch Supervisor is unable to complete their duties please call or email 
as well. 
 
City of St. Albert Jersey Day 
The Mayor of St. Albert has proclaimed that Friday, October 26 will be 
Jersey Day in the City of St. Albert. This is being done to honor and 
support the memory of the four St. Albert and area youth who lost their 
lives last spring in a bus crash while playing for the Humboldt Broncos. 
Please have your children wear their favorite sports jersey to school on 
this day. 
 
 
 
    
 


